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European Association of Hospital Pharmacists (EAHP) 
Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87 Box 11 (4th floor), 1200 Brussels, Belgium 

Koprivnica, 18/02/2021 

Subject: Motivation letter for Board elections - GA 2021 

To whom it may concern 

I am writing to express my interest in the upcoming EAHP Board Member elections which will take place
during the 2021 General Assembly. I have more than ten years of experience in hospital pharmacy and
seven years in managing it. I believe that my professional expertise aligns closely with the
responsibilities of a Board Member of your organization.

The role is very appealing to me and I hope that with my strong experience in medication management
(especially during shortages), collaborating with various healthcare and non-healthcare professionals
involved in patient care on a national and international level together with my education in clinical
pharmacy, make me suitable to be part of EAHP team. Furthermore, my special interest areas are
antimicrobial resistance (I am an integral part of the first multidisciplinary antimicrobial stewardship
team (A-team) in Croatia), medication shortages, and Counterfeit Medicines Directive (FMD 2011/62 /
EU). Moreover, the EAHP mission of continuous improvement of care and outcomes for patients in the
hospital setting is in accordance with my views and beliefs of modern hospital pharmacists.

All these mentioned above have given me a great chance to further develop my field knowledge and
expertise. It also helped me to significantly improve my critical thinking and enhanced my traits of being
an effective team player that are often necessary for the role. Please refer to my attached resume for
additional information regarding my proficiencies and achievements.

I am also aware of the responsibility to take that role as EAHP represents more than 23 000 hospital
pharmacists in 35 European countries and is the only association of national organizations representing
hospital pharmacists at European and international levels.

Thank you for your time and consideration and I look forward to hearing back from you soon.

Tome Šestaka 3, 48000 Koprivnica (Croatia) 

darijakuruc21@gmail.com 

mailto:darijakuruc21@gmail.com


Yours sincerely 
 

Darija Kuruc Poje


	DARIJA
        KURUC POJE
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